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SD-1.         Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my concern about the Wastewater Revenue Program 
Fiscal Year 2024-25 service charge for the Newhall Ranch Sanitation District 
of Los Angeles Bounty. While I understand the need for revenue to maintain 
and improve our wastewater infrastructure, I believe the current proposed 
service charge poses a significant financial burden on residents and 
businesses in our community.

I urge you to consider the following strategies to make the service charge 
more affordable:

Explore alternative revenue sources: Investigate the feasibility of funding 
wastewater infrastructure through sources like grants, regional partnerships, 
or public-private partnerships.

Implement a tiered rate structure: This would differentiate service charges 
based on water usage, potentially providing lower rates for residents who use 
less water. 

Offer payment plan options: Enabling residents to spread out their payments 
over a longer period would ease the financial impact. 

Provide financial assistance: Explore options like subsidies or discounts for 
low-income residents and businesses.

Increase transparency and communication: Clearly communicate the 
necessity of the service charge and provide detailed information about how 
the funds will be used.

By implementing these strategies, we can ensure that the wastewater 
infrastructure receives the necessary funding while also protecting the 
affordability of this essential service for our community. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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